

Thomas O. Isaacson, PE(RET.) & LS(RET.) . Fred C. Arfman, PE . Asa Nilsson-Weber, PE

April 23, 2014

Mr. John H. Sloane, Senior Warden Hope-in-the Desert Episcopal Church 8700 Alameda Blvd NE Albuquerque, NM 87122

Reference: Hopeful Dirt Residential

Subject: Offsite Private Improvements

Dear Mr. Sloane,

Isaacson & Arfman, PA is the consulting engineering firm under contact to the developer of the referenced future subdivision. The City of Albuquerque has made the securing of permission to construct and/or modify private improvements on the church property a condition of approval. The attached sketch identifies the two areas that will be improved.

We hereby request that you sign in the acknowledgment space provided below indicating the church's granting of permission to the developer to construct the private improvements. Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

ISAACSON & ARFMAN P.A.

Attachment

Acknowledgment:

Fred C. Arfman, PE

John H. Sloane, Senior Warden

Hope-in-the Desert Episcopal Church

4/23 | Date

